
         Airport Commission 

         February 14, 2018 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter 

presiding.  Members present were:  Mark Smith and Carrol Trewet.  Absent:  Keith 

Harlan and Mike Henningsen.  Also present was City Council Member Linda Hartkopf 

by phone, Tim Teig and Barbara from Snyder and Associates, and Airport Manager 

Barry Reid.  

      

     Smith moved, Trewet seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of 

the January 10, 2018 meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to approve the bills totaling $3,029.73.  Passed. 

 

     Tim Teig and Barbara from Snyder & Associates presented final plans and 

specifications and stated the construction should begin August 1, 2018 and should take 

about 100 days to complete.  The bid letting is scheduled for March 29, 2018 at 10:00 

am. 

 

     Motion by Trewet; second by Smith to approve Resolution “AUTHORIZING BIDS 

FOR THE APRON REHABILITATION AND EXPANSION.” Ayes: Trewet, Smith, 

Welter.  Nays:  None.  Motion carried. 

 

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. at the 

Airport. 

     

     Smith moved, Trewet seconded, to adjourn at 9:29 a.m.  Passed. 

 

 

            

      Chairman 

 

Attest:       

          Acting Secretary 

 

 

 

 


